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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

28 April 2015 
 

 

SATS 
Year 6 SATs will take place from Monday, 11 May – Thursday,  

14 May and it is really important that the children are in the 

Academy and are on time for the whole week.  Can we also ask that 

they have a good night’s sleep and a substantial breakfast!  

Reminder: for those parents who want to take up the opportunity 

of breakfast club for this week, forms need to be returned by 

this Friday, 1 May.  

Thank you for your support, we wish all our Year 6 children the very 

best of luck, we know they will make us proud! 
 

ACADEMY UNIFORM 
Morleys in Chaddesden have provided an up to date link to their 

internet site for parents who wish to order their uniform on line: 

www.schoolwearsolutions.co.uk 

 

 

TYLER TODD 
Many congratulations to Tyler who completed his 

sponsored swim and has raised an amazing £246 

in sponsor money for the Marie Currie cancer 

fund. Well done Tyler!! 

 

WATER BOTTLES 
Reminder that children should have one of the above in the Academy 

to have a drink during the day; these are available from the Office 

at a cost of £1.

http://www.schoolwearsolutions.co.uk/
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SUN SAFE SCHOOLS 
All parents should have received yesterday a 

letter and booklet giving detailed information 

about the above that we have signed up for.  Can 

you all please return the response form as soon 

as possible.  Many thanks 

for your support.  
 

Boreatton Park, Shropshire from Wednesday,  
30 September – Friday, 2 October 2015. 

For all Year 5 children who have signed up for 

the above, reminder that the final payment of 

£60 is due by 17 July. 
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
 

Thursday 7 May Robins 

Thursday 14 May Sparrows 
 

PTFA 

Next Event: Non-Uniform Day – Friday, 5 June, children may 

come to the Academy in non-uniform on this day for a donation of a 

chocolate bar or a packet of sweets which will be used at the 

Summer Fayre. 

Also:  
Infant Summer Party / Junior Summer Disco – Friday, 5 June: 

Infants 3-15pm-4:15pm cost £2.00, which includes a ‘goodie’ bag and 

drinks – tickets available from the office. 

Juniors 4:30pm-5:30pm cost £1.00 – refreshments available to 

purchase. 

Next PTFA Meeting: Thursday, 4 June, 3:30pm in Wrens all 

welcome to attend. 
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ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next event: to be confirmed. 

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Can parents please be reminded to send payment in 

an envelope with your child’s name & class clearly 

written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with sandwiches 

and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 
 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
17-04-15 Ethan Bond Wrens For making two wonderful bird boxes to 

encourage the birds in the Wrens 

garden. 

24-04-15 Amy Bull Cranes For demonstrating exemplary behaviour 

at all times! 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
17-04-15 Katie Bullock Cranes For making excellent progress 

in her writing, through hard 

work and determination to get 

better. 

24-04-15 Leon Hendrickson Flamingoes For consistently using 

fantastic vocabulary! 
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ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
17-04-15 Matthew Monk Cranes For always showing a kind and 

caring attitude towards his 

friends.  Matthew is very polite 

and an excellent role model.  Well 

done and thank you. 

24-04-15 Hassan Shah Flamingoes For always showing fantastic 

behaviour and following 

instructions. 
 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
17-04-15 Mia Hamilton Cranes For working incredibly hard on 

her maths skills, showing 

terrific progress.   Well done! 

24-04-15 Barbora Smrckova Flamingoes For showing a huge 

improvement in her maths skills 

especially in her calculations. 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  

 
Reminder: Academy is closed Monday, 4 May, for Bank Holiday. 

 

We are open as normal Thursday, 7 May, as we are no longer 

used as a Polling Station. 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

